Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District 2 announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 10, 2019, 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Holiday Inn Express & Suites, 4791 Windsor Commons Court, Jacksonville, FL 32224

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) invites you to attend the SR-202 (JTB) at San Pablo Road Access Management Public Hearing to discuss proposed plans to convert the existing diamond interchange into a diverging diamond interchange (DDI) to help ease congestion and improve safety. As of December 19, 2018, project documents will be available for review at the Southeast Regional Public Library, 10599 Deerwood Park Blvd., Jacksonville, FL 32256 or the FDOT Jacksonville Urban Office, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204. Persons wishing to submit a written comment may do so at the hearing or mail/email them to the address provided in this notice, no later than January 24, 2019. Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age, national origin, disability or family status.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Chris Rhude, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District 2, 1109 S. Marion Avenue, Lake City, Florida 32025-5874. Phone (386)961-7475 or 1(800)749-2967 Email: chris.rhude@dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Chris Rhude, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District 2, 1109 S. Marion Avenue, Lake City, Florida 32025-5874. Phone (386)961-7475 or 1(800)749-2967 Email: chris.rhude@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
